
 

One day state level workshop on “Career in IT” 

 

 
 



 

Notice 

 
All of the student Of the BCA students hereby 

informed you that Our BCA Department to organize One- Day State Level 

Workshop on Carrier Opportunity in IT Sector on 11/06/2021 at 11.00am. 

all Students should present for the workshop. 

 
 

 

Principal 



 

 
 

 

 

To 

Mrs.Archana Nighade, 

Empire Techs, 

Pune. 

 

 
Sub: Invitation as a Resource person. 

 
Dear Madam, 

 
With reference to the above subject it gives immense 

Pleasure invites you as a guest lecturer on the subject “Carrier opportunity 

in IT Sector” on 11 June 2021 at 11.00 a.m. by online Mode. So please 

accept the invitation guide our BCA student. 

 
Thank you 

 
Your faithfully 

 

Principal 



 

 



 
 

 

 

 



 



 

 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 



 
 
 


